HUBMASTER MONTHLY REPORT

JULY 2012

THE DEPARTMENT CONVENTION IS FROM JULY 10-15TH. If you can make it there will be important issues to vote on and many interesting training opportunities. It will be in **HOUSTON** this year. If you can attend come and join us. *MAKE A DIFFERENCE!!*

The one thing you have to do is certify your officers before July 31st! You can do it on line by emailing your commander's, adjutant's, and hubmaster's names, email, and phone nos. You can also give your post phone no., regular meeting, and dues your charge on the same form.

You can find the form on line or you can fax them in.

SEE YOU AT THE CONVENTION!!